NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The Town of Tylertown, Mississippi, will receive sealed bids or proposals at the
City Hall, 308 Beulah Avenue, Tylertown, Mississippi, until 4:30 P.M., local time, on
August 15, 2017 for the sale to and lease purchase by the Town overatermof 5
years of a new compactor truck and body described on the specifications entitled "
Compactor Truck and Body " on file in the office of the Municipal Clerk of Tylertown.

A copy of the detailed specifications can be obtained from the Municipal Clerk of
the Town of Tylertown at 308 Beulah Avenue, P. O. Box 191, Tylertown, Mississippi
39667, telephone (601) 876-4011.

Any purchase by the Town will be for municipal purposes. All lease-purchase
bidders are advised by the Town: (1) to take notice of the appropriate Mississippi
statutes relating to lease-purchase agreements made by Mississippi municipalities, and
particularly the non-appropriation provisions thereof, and (2) that the Town will furnish
to any such bidder, upon request therefor, certified copies of all minute entries or other
records of the Town relative to the transaction, but the Town will not furnish any
attorney's opinion or other representation, including any opinion or representation that
the interest to be paid under a lease-purchase contract is exempt from income tax.

The Town of Tylertown reserves the right to waive any irregularities and to reject
any or all bids in whole or in part.

Dated this 11 day of July , 2017.

The Town of Tylertown, Mississippi

By: Lori Hawn, Municipal Clerk

Notice to Publisher:
Please publish _ July 20 and _July 27 , 2017 and furnish proof of publication
to City Hall




